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Every Wisconsin citizen needs to know what steps they must take to vote and their
voting location, so Sen. Vinehoutl writes about the process of voter registrations and
voter ID to help people prepare for the November 6th election.

MADISON, WI - “| talked with a group of women in Galesville,” my friend Mary Lee told me.
“They were full of questions about the election, like when is it, where do | vote, how do | find out
if I'm registered?” Mary is one of many folks helping to make sure people know and when to
vote.

She told the women the election is November 6th. She also told them to check their registration
and voting location at www.MyVote.wi.gov.

Wisconsin laws regarding elections have changed. For example, changes were made to
absentee voting. Our state also has some of the strictest voter identification laws in the country.
However, court decisions did require some changes to that law. To make sure you are up to
date on requirements, visit the Wisconsin Election Commission at www.elections.wi.gov.

The Wisconsin Election Commission has a wealth of information about voting. If you don’t use
the Internet, you can reach the Election Commission by phone at 1-866-Vote-Wis. You can also
reach out to your municipal or county clerk.
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